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Hig hlights from  our St. Patrickõs 

Day Potluck on March 16, 2018  
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CǊƻƳ /ŜƭŜǎǘŜΩǎ 5Ŝǎƪ  

Executive Director: Celeste Nicholson  

Another AGM has come and gone, and we have a new Board!  We had 104 people registered 

to attend the meeting; this included guests, associate members and new members.  Of the 104 

attendees, 69 members were eligible to cast their votes, meaning they had been members of 

the association for 60 days or more on the day of the AGM.  

Every year we get a little better at running these meetings, and we received some great 

comments following the meeting, and hope to implement them for next year to make the 

process flow a little better. 

The Board has already booked their Strategic Planning Session ï so if you have thoughts talk 

to one of the new Board members.  

The committees will be start up again soon, so if you didnôt get a chance to sign up for a 

committee please enter your name on the form at the front desk identifying the committee you 

wish to join.  Interviews may be held for prospective members. 

If you would like to be considered for one of the Board openings, that will be appointed, please 

pick up a nomination package from me.  All appointees will be interviewed, and have their 

references checked before they will be considered for an appointment. 

In case you missed the discussion at the AGM ï the reason the nomination committee 

recommended to the Board of Directors, and the Board of Directors supported no nominations 

from the floor was an issue of fairness. 

Even in a small business, it is considered Best Practice to run a competitive selection process 

for staff.  It is wise to check references, and imperative to ensure that the person you are hiring 

supports your business views.  You probably wouldnôt hire Mohammad Ali to be a ballet 

instructor.  Somehow we have this notion that nominations from the floor are democratic, and 

mandatory.  When really, they are contrary to the very notion of transparency.  Nominations 

from the floor allow someone to try and circumvent the process.  They can potentially ï not sign 

the code of conduct; they could have a criminal record; and once they are on the Board, it is 

very difficult to remove someone.  

Being part of a Board is an important responsibility, and carries with it legal obligations. We 

have expenses of $499,000 annually, so we are responsible for reporting on $570,000 dollars in 

funding a year.  While this doesnôt make us a huge organization, it makes us large enough to 

want to follow best practices and protect the legacy the founding members started. 

Celeste  
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GO with "E" but without E-GO.   The ...E...life!!!!!  

 In this world of E-mails, E-ticket, E-paper, E-recharge, E-transfer and the latest 

 E-Governance... Never Forget "E-shwar (God)" 

 Who makes e-verything e-asy for e-veryone e-veryday.  

 "E" is the most Eminent letter of the English alphabet. 

 Men or Women don't exist without "E". 

 House or Home can't be made without "E". 

 Bread or Butter can't be found without "E". 

 "E" is the beginning of "existence" and the end of "trouble." 

 It's not at all in ówarô but twice in 'peace'. 

 It's once in 'hell' but twice in 'heaven'. 

 "E" represented in 'Emotions'  

Hence, all emotional relations like Father, Mother, Brother, Sister, wife & friends, teacher 

& students have 'e' in them. 

 "E" also represents 'Effort' & 'Energy'  

Hence to be 'Better' from good both ñeôsò are added.  

Without "e", we would have no love, life, wife, friends or hope 

 & 'see', 'hear', 'smell', or 'taste' as 'eye' 'ear', 'nose' & 'tongue' are incomplete without "e". 

 Finally no 'Life' & 'Death' without "e". Hence GO with "Eò but without E-GO. 

Please call 780-496-2997 if you require assistance. 

- Shambhu Chowdhury 
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 Volunteers Wanted at MWSA 

Part time rewarding commitment with flexible 
hours, opportunity to make new friends, and be 

part of a great team. No experience required. We 
are currently accepting applications for Front 

Desk and Kitchen volunteers. If you are 
interested in volunteering, please contact 

volunteer.coordinator@mwsac.ca or visit us at 
the center to fill out an application form.  

Thank You!  

A BIG THANK YOU!! Once again our members are ever so grateful to the stalwart individuals who 

volunteered for our fundraising BINGO night on Monday, Mar 12, 2018 at Parkway Bingo. 

Next time you see the following, please tell them you appreciate their efforts. 

Linda Bogathe, Don Briggs, Casey Des Champs, Elaine Dyrberg, Marge Koss, Jean Kozak, Vivian 

McDougall, Dave Raessler, Rita Wesley, and yours truly, Joan Richardson. 

Look at us go!! Thank you again for your time and commitment to MWSA! 

- 

                                                                                               

 

 

Terri was recruited  two years ago  to run for President of MWSA ð little did she know ð it 

would become nearly a full time job! Terri puts in countless hours, preparing for meetings, 

researching topi cs, corresponding with other organiZ ations, attending meeting s at 

MWSA and on behalf of MWSA, and other tasks you may not know about.  

Terri is always the first to say ð òI can help ó, if someone calls in sick for a shift, or someone 

canõt be at two meetings at the same time. When she is not volunteering , Terri enjoys 

floor curling, crib, cooking,  baking, and spending time with her grandchildren and her 

husband Al.   

 

 

 

VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH: Terri Martineau  

Thank you Terri for always offering  to v olunteer 

whenever I need  one & keep smiling.  

Shalini  

 

mailto:volunteer.coordinator@mwsac.ca
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News from the Board  

 

 

Welcome everyone and thank y ou to everyone that atten ded our Annual General 

Meeting on Mar 22, 2018  

We welcome the n ewly elected Board of Directors:  Deb Alloway, Fred Sa wka, Pat 

Thompson, Dharam Paul Mahajan, Patricia Hinds and Terri Martineau . 

We, as a Board , ha ve a lot of work ahead of us. W orking together with the newly 

elected  directors, we will addr ess the many tasks that I mentioned  in my  last 

Presidentsõ report. 

Thank you to the members for submitting your suggesti ons and concerns to the 

Board. Together , as Board Director s, we will work on them. Your suggestions to the 

Board are important and we want the membership to feel that they can 

communicate with us openly , and in a respectful  way. Please leave your name 

and contact number on the c omment sheet, available at the Front Desk or send 

me an e -mail at president@mwsac.ca  

The minutes from the Board meeting s are in a binder at the Front D esk and are 

available for members to look at.  

This month , we  will start on a strategic plan and some training on V -office  (an 

online content management system ), financial information sessions , and other 

issues that need to be looked at.  

We still need volunteers to come and join some of our standing committees.  There 

are many mem bers here who  have a lot of knowledge  and suggestions to offer to 

the membership and the association. Please consider offering your talents and 

wisdom.  If interested, p lease  come and talk to any  current  board member s or the 

E.D. for more information.  

I wish everyone a great spring s eason with fresh beginning s, creating new and 

positive memories for many years ahead.  

Terri Martineau , President  

mailto:president@mwsac.ca
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Evelyn Wentland  was the 

1st  place winner of the 

quilt & Shalini Waryah  

was the 2 nd place 

winner of the  beautiful 

afghan!  


